
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

5th October 2023  
  
Dear Parents & Carers  
 
Invitation to Key Stage 4 Information Evening  
 
We are excited to invite you to an informative and valuable event, the Key Stage 4 Information Evening, tailored 
to support you in guiding your child towards success in their upcoming exams and understanding their post-exam 
pathways.  
 
Date: 11th October  
Time: 5pm  
Location: Warlingham School and 6th Form College.  Please come to reception.    
 
During this event, we will discuss essential strategies and resources to assist your child in preparing effectively for 
their exams. Following an introduction by the Headteacher, our school leaders will provide insights into the best 
practices, study techniques, and ways to create a conducive study environment at home.  
 

Furthermore, we will outline the various options and pathways available to your child after the exams. We will 
discuss potential career choices, further education opportunities, and the support systems in place to assist them 
in making informed decisions about their future.  
 

Your active participation and engagement in this event will ensure that you are well-equipped to provide the 
necessary support to your child during this crucial phase of their education.  
 

We look forward to your presence at this important evening. Together, we can make a difference in shaping a 
successful future for our students.  
  
Yours sincerely  

  
Mr R Toop  
Assistant Headteacher  
 

 


